Mr. Katz, 

Blakely and I are available the following times this upcoming week:

Monday, 7:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, 11:00 a.m. to 12:15 p.m., 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Wednesday, 12:00 p.m. to 2 p.m.

Thursday 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.

I want to fill you in a little more on our goals for the meeting. We have been working for the past few weeks on finalizing plans to bringing Paul Begala to campus on the evening of April 18.  We have requested $10,000 for the honorarium and the cost of airfare from Student Congress. We expect to receive a sizable share of this, but are not confident that we will receive full funding.  We anticipate needing at least $3000 to subsidize the honorarium.  
To cover the other costs, we are looking into a discount from the Carolina Inn for lodging and support from the Johnston Center for Undergraduate Excellence for the reception to precede the lecture.  Additionally, we have club generated funds to cover the publicity for the event.  We have written a number of letters asking for financial support to many of the candidates and groups we worked for last fall.  We are also hoping for support from the Orange County Democratic Party and its donors.  We would like to meet with you to discuss the potential for your support, any suggestions you may have for other ways to fundraise, and to discuss the other plans we have for the upcoming semester, as well as hear from you about upcoming OCDP events. Thanks again, and I look forward to meeting with you soon.

Kris 
